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SIR ZELMAN COWEN UNIVERSITIES FUND FELLOWSHIPS





SUPPORTING





ACADEMIC EXCHANGE


HEBREW UNIVERSITY OF JERUSALEM/UNIVERSITY OF SYDNEY











The University of Sydney and the Hebrew University of Jerusalem have established an agreement to encourage mutual visits by academic staff. 





Visits by post-doctoral fellows and academic staff of the University of Sydney to the Hebrew University of Jerusalem and vice versa will be considered for support from the Sir Zelman Cowen Universities Fund. 





Applications for support are invited from all disciplines and will be ranked on academic merit. 





It is expected that the visits will have a specific academic purpose and that their duration will not exceed 2 semesters. Shorter visits are encouraged. 





When an application is approved, the level of support will normally include a return economy airfare and some contribution to accommodation expenses. 








The fellowships are offered twice annually in March/April & October/November. 





 Applications for the Fellowships are available from the Fund’s Office by emailing





� HYPERLINK "mailto:szcuf@anatomy.usyd.edu.au" ��szcuf@anatomy.usyd.edu.au�


�Next Closing Date for Applications: Thursday 14 November, 2019








For more information about the Fellowships, please contact:





Yifat Oron


Development and Administrative Officer


Sir Zelman Cowen Universities Fund 


PH: 9351 6558 


Email: Yifat.oron@sydney.edu.au
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